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Young Voices 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

At Bryn St Peter’s C.E. primary school we are very pleased to be taking part in the Young Voices Choir once 

again. The concert is due to take place at the Manchester Co-op Arena on Tuesday, 25th February 2025. We 

are extremely proud to be part of the largest school choir concert in the world.  The Young Voices team are 

working on inviting some very special guests for your children to enjoy.  As always, it’s going to be one very BIG 

MUSICAL PARTY!!   

 

The concert is open to all KS2 children who want to sing.  It will be a challenge as there are lots of words to 

learn and practise, along with some groovy dance moves, but most of all it will be lots of fun!  

 

Mrs Harrison and Mrs Barton will be running the Young Voices choir on a Thursday after school from 3.15 – 

4:30pm throughout the Autumn Term to learn a number of different songs provided by Young Voices. 

 

If your child signs up, they are committing to:  

• Attending choir club every Thursday, after school 

• Practising the songs and dance moves at home 

• Attending the concert on Tuesday 25th February 2025  

 

If your child would like to participate then please complete the survey that will be posted online via the school 

spider app (PLEASE NOTE: THERE IS NO CHARGE TO YOU FOR YOUR CHILD TO PARTICIPATE IN THIS 

EVENT, school will pay for their place to enrich their musical learning, however if you DO sign up to the event 

then COMMITMENT IS ESSENTIAL.  In the past, we’ve had lots of children drop out which is a loss of school 

money that could have been better used elsewhere.  So please be sure your child WANTS to take part before 

signing them up).  For further information you can look on the music section of the school website or check out 

the Young Voices official page at www.youngvoices.co.uk    

 

Parents/carers are invited to be part of the audience.  Special Young Voices choir t-shirts are available at an 

additional cost however these are not essential.  Should you choose not to purchase one of these a plain white 

t-shirt will be required for the day of the performance.  I will send out details of audience tickets and choir t-

shirts once you’ve signed up. 

 

Rehearsals will start next Thursday, 12th September 2024. 

 

To confirm your child’s place for this exciting opportunity, please respond on the school spider. If you have any 

questions please contact Mrs Harrison via the office.  

 

Kind regards  

Mrs Harrison 

Music Lead 

http://www.youngvoices.co.uk/

